
October 2nd - October 6th College Week

Tuesday, October 3rd 9th-11th Grade College Visits

Wednesday, October 4th College Week Assembly

Wednesday, October 4th Choir Dinner Event (5-9pm)

Saturday, October 7th Ballroom Syllabus Camp (8am-3pm)

Tuesday, October 10th 8th Grade Barn Event (8:30am-12pm)

Friday, October 13th Dissident Project Speaker

Friday, October 13th Term 1 Ends

College Visit Information
College visits are coming up soon!

All 9-12th grade students will be going on our college visits on Tuesday, Oct. 3rd.

All students will need to bring a sack lunch in a disposable bag with their name on the bag. Please do not send them

with their lunch pail or expensive water bottle.

Here is a rundown of which campuses our students will be visiting:

9th grade will be going to BYU during regular school hours.

10th grade will be visiting the U during regular school hours.

11th grade will be going to USU. They will be leaving APA at 6:30 and arriving back at school at 3:30. This is an early

drop off and late pick up. 11th graders have the option to purchase their lunch on campus.

12th grade filled out a survey and will be attending one of the above colleges of their choosing with other students.

12th graders have the option to purchase their lunch on campus.

We’re looking forward to this exciting opportunity! If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Stratton at

jstratton@apamail.org.
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8th Grade Barn Event
Our 8th Grade Barn Event is almost here! On Tuesday, October 10th, all 8th Grade students will have the opportunity
to join us to play games, dance, and enjoy refreshments. They will learn essential skills such as how to be a good
listener during conversation, the importance of teamwork, how to develop social graces when dining, and how having
a positive attitude makes a big difference when the going gets rough!
Since we will be missing lunch, students need to bring a sack lunch! We will be eating on the bus as we travel back to
campus after the event, so it needs to be something that can be eaten on the bus.
We look forward to seeing your student at this event, it’s going to be an awesome experience!

Carpool Reminders
Just a reminder for parents who pick up and drop off their kids, please do not use the surrounding neighborhoods to
cut through or to park and wait. We need to be an example to our students on how to be respectful to our
community and neighbors. This also goes for our student drivers and our awesome faculty. Should anyone have any
questions regarding carpool please don't hesitate to email our operations manager Bob Schumaker at
Bschumaker@apamail.org

- Reminders -
School Picture Day
Picture Day is happening October 25th and November 1st. For the Junior High students, their day is October 25th.
High School Student’s Picture Day is November 1st. If your 7th grade student is doing the Care Center Visits the day

they have pictures, then they will have their picture taken on November 1st with all the High school Students.

Animation Club
If you have a student that is interested in drawing and animating, have them come to the Animation Club. The club
meets Wednesdays at 2pm in room #122.
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